
 

  

July 30, 2020 
 
 
Notice:  NCDSB School Reopening 
 
 
Today the Ministry of Education announced Ontario’s School Reopening Plan for the 
upcoming 2020-2021 school year. 
 
 
 

All Northeastern Catholic 
District School Board 

elementary and 
secondary schools will be 
reopening to all students 

each day. 
 

More information will be available shortly.   Please visit the website for updates. 


